
Gayton’s Living Museum presents  

a special exhibition 

The Natural World  

On 15th July we will be presenting an exhibition filled with the amazing work 

created by ALL our children, both those at home and in school, and we warmly 

invite you to come along and visit.  

Each Year Group will be focusing on a particular element for the display 

and project details have been provided.   If your child would like to take 

part they can complete any, or all, of the activities suggested.     

 We would love to display all the work completed by our children, so in order 

to prepare for the museum we request that any exhibits created at home be 

delivered to school by 3:30pm on Monday 13th July 2020.   Please place each 

child’s work in a bag, clearly labelled with their name and year group.   There 

will be designated tables for each year group under the porch area at the 

front of school where the work will be collected.  

We would like as many people as possible to be able to visit the Living 

Museum and for children in each year group to be able to meet up safely. 

The timetable below details the time each year group is allocated   a 

museum visit.    

Year Group Project focus Living museum visiting 
times 

Year 4 Giraffes 09:45 – 10:30 

Year 5 Whales 10:30 – 11:15 

Year 3 Giraffes 11:15 – 12:00 

Year 6 Whales 12:00 – 12:30 

Year 2 Birds 13:00 – 13:45 

Year 1 Colours in nature 13:45 – 14:30 

F2 Lions 14: 30 – 15:15 

The museum will remain open until 15:45 for critical worker parents who haven’t 
been able to attend during the day. 

The living museum will be presented on the school playground.   The hall will be used 

in the event of inclement weather. 

 


